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8th April 2022 

Osmington Bay Residential 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have provisionally booked a long weekend Residential at Osmington Bay for June 2nd to 5th 
2023. The cost of this residential is £200 including transport, which is dependent on the 
numbers going, we need 30 pupils. A deposit of £30 needs to be paid by April 26th 2022 in order 
to secure an Early Bird discount. 
 

This will be the fifth time children from Morchard Bishop have been on this residential trip. The 
itinerary will be as follows:- 
 
Friday 

• Leave at School around 12.00am, arrive at Osmington Bay mid afternoon  

• Go to rooms and unpack (Generally 4 to a room with ensuite) 

• Guided tour of the site 

• Tea in restaurant (Good choice of food) 

• Evening Activity e.g Orienteering, night hike, disco, scavenger hunt etc. 

Saturday and Sunday 

• Breakfast 

• Activity 1 e.g. Raft building, abseiling, quad biking, archery, climbing, mountain biking 

…. 

• Activity 2 

• Lunch 
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• Activity 3 

• Activity 4 

• Tea 

• Evening Activity (Disco Sunday) 

Monday 

• Breakfast 

• Activity 1 

• Activity 2 

• Lunch 

• Depart home, arrive Morchard Bishop by 4.00pm 

This is a full on weekend, the children do get some downtime when they can catch up with 
diaries, or play in Little Wembley (Once diaries are up to date) We also have competitions for 
tidiest rooms, best diaries etc. This is a very good residential for children, the site is secure and 
staff to pupil ratio is high, there are plenty of menu choices so no child should go hungry.  
PGL have a Covid-19 promise, if we are unable to go due to a local/national lockdown then we 
will have two choices, the option of a different date or a full refund. 
You can do a virtual tour on their website https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/adventure-
holidays/centres/osmington-bay .   
 

If you have any further questions, please speak to Mr Sargeant. 
 
C Sargeant 
Headteacher 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

 

I would like to reserve a place for _____________________ to go on the residential trip to 

Osmington Bay 2nd – 5th June 2023. I have paid/not paid the £30 deposit on ParenPay.  

 

1588Signed________________________ Date ________________ 
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